From: matt ryme:

Sent: 07 June 2021 06:17

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Planning Application 2021/1058/P
Attachments: 20210606_235424 _x264 001.avi

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
carc with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password ctc. Plcase note there have been
reports of emails purporting o be about Covid 19 being used as cover [or scams so exlra vigilance is required.

FAQ: Lauren Hazelton (Case Officer)

Hello Lauren, yesterday (Sun 6th June) i sent you an email regarding my objection to the outdoor
seating included in the Space House planning application.

Last night there were a group of males who were drunk. singing and playing music. They were sitting
on the stone 'graffiti covered' bench outside of City Lit in Keeley St.

They stayed there making noise for about 1 hour and it was impossible to sleep. Please see video
attached.

This is the type of behaviour that Space House and Camden will be inviting by allowing this space to
become an outdoor seating area.

Take into consideration that this was a Sunday night and most bars were closed and nightclubs are
still under lock-down.

I have had to scale down the video footage to allow Yahoo to be able to attach. I hope you are able to
view it ok.

Regards
Matt Rymer
Matt Rymer



